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Bay Area Family Church Youth Ministry held their first workshop of the year from February 17-18. 

 

Assistant Pastor K. Tamura shared content reviewing and understanding some of what happened last year 

in our wider movement with the Rebirth workshops, Resurgence experience, and True Mother visiting 

America. 

 

The content also discussed the direction our movement is heading in and our part as the youth. 

 

Participants bonded through cooking tacos together, going bowling and playing Grog, and were able to 

empathize with our community, and especially True Mother, through other activities 

 


